
PTO ABCD 
AWARD 

 
The Lodi Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) will once again be awarding the ABCD Award to a 
special person involved in the Lodi School District.  The award is intended to recognize the 
person who goes Above and Beyond the Call of Duty from his or her normal job duties.  
Anyone associated with the school system is eligible including administrators, teachers, aides, 
secretaries, custodians, bus drivers, volunteers, etc.  The ABCD Award will be presented at the 
PTO meeting on Monday, April 11th in the Elementary School Little Theater.  Please take the 
time to complete the form below to indicate what that special person does to make a difference 
(written comments will be used to select the honoree). 
 

Completed forms may be dropped off at any school office. 
 

The deadline for nominations is Friday, March 18, 2016 with no exceptions. 
 
I would like to nominate:______________________________________ School_____________ 
 
Reasons for nomination (written comments rather than number of nominations will be used for 
the selection process). Remember, this individual is being nominated for going Above and 
Beyond the Call of Duty from his or her normal duties. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Your name and telephone number:__________________________________________________ 

(Use back of form if you need more space for nomination) 


